
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
 

Tel:  01629 640241 

Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp           (Holy Ghost Fathers) 

e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com 

 
Website: www.allsaintshassop.org 

 

Last Sunday’s collection: Envelopes £133.05 Loose Plate Bakewell:£50.68 Hassop: £100.46 Total £284.19 
Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 

 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 4th October 2015 
 

Saturday 3rd   6.15 p.m. Hassop Celebrant’s Intention 

Sunday 4th 10.00 a.m. Bakewell Parishioners 

27th Sunday 

in Ordinary Time 

Monday 5th Feria 

Tuesday 6th 

 

NO MASS THESE DAYS 
St Bruno 

Wednesday 7th   9.30 a.m. Hassop FREE Our Lady of the Rosary 

Thursday 8th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell FREE Feria 

Friday 9th 11.30 a.m. Hassop FREE Feria 

Saturday 10th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Celebrant’s intention 

Sunday 11th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Parishioners 

28th Sunday 

of Ordinary Time 
 

 

Ministries weekend of 10th/11th October 
 Readers Eucharistic Ministers Welcomers 

Bakewell 6.15 J. Bermingham, A. Jenkins B. Cain A. Jenkins 

Hassop 10am A. Shimwell, M. Hopkinson P. Peel, K. Benson B&A O’Connor 

Counters 4th Oct: JNM                                  11th Oct: TSH 
 
 

This weekend we welcome Fr David Pember again and 

are grateful to him for supplying for Fr Hugh. 
 

Diary of the month: 
7th SVP meeting after morning Mass 

10th Baptism preparation in Hassop 
11th Children's liturgy group during Mass at Hassop. All 

welcome (ages around 3 - 9 yrs) 

11th We host an evening service in Bakewell church at 
6.00pm c/o Juliet Peel. (Please see box) 

12th Historic Churches representative visits the parish 
13th Safeguarding meeting in Matlock 

14th Marriage preparation 
15th Deanery meeting at Hassop after Mass 

17th PROCLAIM’15 – a parish and diocesan outreach 

initiative. We are still looking for 2 representatives. 
18th Parish AGM after Sunday Mass – open to all who 

would like to attend and we will be looking for some new 
representatives to share the responsibility of parish life. 
 

We host a United Service for the Week of Prayer for 
World Peace on Sunday, 11th October at 6pm. in English 

Martyrs, Bakewell following the themes for the Week of 
Prayer. You are all warmly invited to join in this evening of 

prayer which will be led by members of each church and to 

stay for refreshments afterwards. You are also invited to 

bring a plate of food for a shared table after the Service. 

 

Confirmation:  very many thanks to all who came to the 
Confirmation to support the candidates and also those who 

generously provided the refreshments after the Mass.  
 

CAFOD: Friday was Harvest Fast Day, please bring your 
envelope next week if you forgot it today. 
 

100 Club renewals are due for the September members- 

this is most of us. Mick Allsop has prepared a reminder 
notice for you. Please renew now, make your cheques out 

to Hassop & Bakewell RCP otherwise Mick has trouble 
with the bank. Please look today! 
 

Barry Gooch died peacefully on Sunday evening with his 

family beside him; we send our sympathy and prayers to 
Rick, his mother and sister. 
 

2016 Parish Diaries–available: a minimum of 50p 

donation is suggested. 

 

Commonwealth War Grave: you may not be aware that 

we have a Commonwealth War grave in our cemetery; 
Brian Cain gives us the following details: 
 

 
Lieutenant Samuel Charles Lindsey Hodgkinson 

 
1886 – 1915 

Born in Baslow and a member of All Saints Parish, 
Lieutenant Hodgkinson, served in the Royal Australian 

Navy on the flagship HMAS Australia.  In January 1915, he 

was wounded whilst on exercises off Scotland and later 
died of his injuries.  He is buried in the family grave 

marked by the white cross at the left hand edge of this 
cemetery. 

His cousin, Captain John Francis Hodgkinson, died in 

Flanders in 1914, and has a memorial in All Saints Church. 
 

 
 

Interested in becoming a teacher? The Nottingham 
Catholic Teaching School Alliance have places available on 

the School Direct Programme (primary and secondary). For 

further details and to reserve a place on the open evening, 
(Weds 4th Nov) please contact Vanessa Scott:  Tel: 0115 

982 4280     www.becketonline.co.uk/teaching-school 
 

Sick and Housebound: Patricia Turner, Cliff Mann, 

Shirley Plant, Mary McNulty, Eileen Simpson and Michael & 

Mary. 
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for those 

known to us whose anniversaries occur at this time.  May 

their souls rest in peace. 


